
STATEMENT OF BUDGET IMPACT  

(Policy Number 94-45) 

Budgetary Review of Proposed Resolution & 

Ordinances with Financial Implication. 

 

Date: August 17, 2017      BIS 17 – 262 
 

FILE: TMP-2017-434 
 

Proposed Legislation:  
A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE CITY OF HOLLYWOOD, FLORIDA, 
AUTHORIZING THE CITY ATTORNEY TO FILE CIVIL ACTIONS, IN REM OR IN 
PERSONAM, TO COLLECT DELINQUENT DOCKAGE FEES AND STORAGE FEES FOR 
VESSELS LOCATED AT THE HOLLYWOOD MARINA AND TO REMOVE SUCH VESSELS. 

 

Statement of Budget Impact:  
 
1.  No Budget Impact associated with this action; 
 
2.  Sufficient budgetary resources identified/available; 
 
3.  Budgetary resources not identified/unavailable; 
 
4.  Potential Revenue is possible with this action; 
 
5.  Will not increase the cost of Housing; 
 
6.  May increase the cost of Housing;   (CDAB review required) 
 

Explanation:  
 
This Resolution seeks authorization for the appropriate City Officials to authorize the City 
Attorney to pursue legal actions against violators who have breached their agreement with the 
City of Hollywood in reference to the Hollywood Marina.  
 
The Hollywood Marina Dockmaster currently has several vessel owners who have breached their 
dockage agreements and in order to institute the appropriate civil action, including but not limited 
to in rem and in personam actions pursuant to state and federal law and in conjunction with the 
United States Marshal, if required, the City Attorney must have the authorization of the City 
Commission as per Section 7.02(b)(4) of the City Charter. The Department of Parks, Recreation 
and Cultural Arts has requested that the City Attorney’s Office pursue recovery of the 
delinquent fees as well as possibly obtaining ownership of the vessels. 
 

PREPARED BY:  Mac Champion 
   Management/Budget Analyst 
 
 

APPROVED BY: Kee Juen Eng 
Assistant Director, Budget and Financial Services  
 


